Laerdal

helping save lives

Tanke Svilandsgate 30, 377, Stavanger, Norway 4002

Date: February 11, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road - Gate A
Columbia, Maryland 21046

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: QHQ-20430250

To Whom It May Concern,

We, Laerdal Medical AS, hereby attest to the fact that we will apply the
Declaration of Conformity procedure to the class B computer peripheral portion of
this composite filing.

The test result demonstrates compliance and is performed by an US MRA
laboratory.

Feel free to contact me if you have any question.

Sincerely yours,

Mari Kaada / Corporate Regulatory Affairs Manager
Laerdal Medical AS

Tel: +4751511700

Fax: +4751511717

E-mail: mari.kaada@laerdal.no






